
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS
Friday 25th October 2024

Friday 23rd May 2025
Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Autumn Term 2024
Starts: 03.09.24 - Ends 20.12.24
Half term:  28.10.24 -  01.11.24

Spring Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25

Half term:  17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

KEY DATES

Date - 04.10.24

01903 854970
 office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs,
please do not report absences via Class Dojo. 

FOG donations
On Fridays FOG take children out to celebrate their birthday
with birthday baking. If you have any used ice cream or
selection box tubs please consider donating them to FOG  so
children can bring their cupcakes home. 

Say cheese...
What can I say about this week! It has been such a brilliant
time in school. I have loved seeing Year 1 and Year 5
enjoying their Wild Woods learning. I hear it  got a bit wet
in Year 5's dam building session but what great fun getting
to mess about in the water! I also saw some fun being had
at Wild Woods club this week with the children foraging
for materials to make their own wild woodland owl!

On Thursday we had our school photos and it was wonderful
to hear from the photographers how impressed they were
with the behaviour of our children and how much they
enjoyed their morning with us. 

Upcoming events
On Thursday 10th October, we will be celebrating World
Mental Health day. Children are invited to wear yellow on
this day. 

This week FOG have given out letters for each year groups
Halloween disco. Please contact the office if you need
another form. 

Attendance heroes
A big well done to the following classes for achieving over our
96% attendance target last week:
Brighton, Spain, France, Canada, Mexico and Bangladesh ! I
wonder if any class can score the perfect 100% next week.

Volunteers / Helpers

Head into the office for DBS paperwork so you can
come along and join in too!

Do you have some time to spare? Would you like to help
children grow in confidence with reading? Why not come
in and volunteer to hear children read? 

Hello and goodbye!
Today we have said our temporary goodbye to Mrs
Melvin as she leaves us to start her maternity leave.  
We also say a big hello to Miss Murauskaite who will be
joining us from Monday as our new cover teacher.


